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Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Thank you to all parents who attended the Meet the Teacher event 

this week. It was a great opportunity to find out more about the 

year group expectations as well as meet your child’s new teacher. 

Well done to our new Foundation children who have all settled in so 

well to Devoran; today was their first full day and they have all done 

so well. I am sure they will sleep well tonight!  

This week we were fortunate enough to have an assembly delivered 

to us by Karen Jones who is the new Priest at Devoran Church. She 

spoke about ‘helping others to feel welcome’. We look forward to 

inviting Karen back into our school as well as working on some joint 

projects in the near future. 

Well done to the small choir who went down to the Falmouth Hotel 

to perform for the Carnon Carers 21st birthday; you all performed 

brilliantly and it was very much enjoyed by all who attended. 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend 

Best wishes 

Miss Lock 

School week commencing 10th September 
 

97.7% - whole school attendance 
Attendance Congratulations: 

1st place is Year 3 Year 4 with 100% 
Classes with over 97% and above 
Year FS, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, 
Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

This is fantastic! Well done Devoran. 

 
 

 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key Dates 
 

SHARING ASSEMBLIES: 

All assemblies are on Tuesdays at 2:30pm 

30th October - Year Six 
6th November – Year Five 
20th November – Year Three 
27th November – Year Two 
4th December – Year One 
11th December – Year Four   
 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS: (appointments to 

follow) 

Tuesday 20th November 

Wednesday 21st November 

SECONDARY TRANSFER 
 

Thursday 27th September - Penair School Open 
Evening – Year 5 and 6 (at Penair) 
October 4th at 3:20pm – Y5/6 Penair meeting 
with Mr Davidson (for parents and children, 
held at Devoran School)  
 

Acorn Multisports  

Please remember to book  

and cancel any bookings  

directly with Acorn 

  07891521854 

Please remember to book your child’s lunch choice 
in ParentPay every day. You can do this in advance 
if it is easier to book them in bulk. All children in 
KS2 are required to pay for 
their meals unless they are in receipt of  
entitled to 
Free School Meals. 
 

PTCA meeting 

The next PTCA meeting will take place at the 

Carnon Inn on Wednesday 19th September at 8pm. 

Everyone is welcome – come and have a drink and 

help us to make exciting plans for the year ahead! 
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Next week is messy play. Enjoy everyone! 
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